
Dear Members, 

KPGA executive committee meeting held on 14th August 2020, decided to conduct 

Annual General Body meeting of the Association on 13th September 2020 by online mode. The 

details of the online meeting platform will be informed to all, one week prior to the meeting. All 

are requested to attend the meeting.  

                                                                                                                     Sd/- 

                                                                                                          General Secretary  

                                                                                      Kerala Pharmacy Graduates Association 
 


